
TOWN OF WARREN 
LEGAL NOTICE 

 
The electors and taxpayers of the Town of Warren are hereby warned a Town Meeting will be 
held at Warren Woods, 251 Brick School Rd, Warren CT, on Tuesday, June 30, 2020 at 7:30pm 
per Governor Lamont’s executive order #7OO  (“for the purposes of electing or appointing 
members or officials to any municipal or regional governmental entity or quasi-municipal 
corporation including nomination of candidates” ) for the following purposes: 
 
 

1. To elect the necessary member to the Lake Waramaug Authority 
2. To elect the necessary member to the Regional School Board #6 

   
   
 
Dated June 22, 2020 
Board of Selectmen 
 
Timothy Angevine, First Selectman 
Craig B Nelson 
Alexandrea Papp 


